                                                                                                                  October 20, 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians
Hello!

Wow, we have had a fun and productive week of learning. The children continue to be very Busy Bees! Keep up the fantastic work!
Reading/Writing Activities:  We are working on initial/final consonant sounds, families (chunks): at, an, ap, en, et, ig, in, it, op, ot, ug, ut (bat, fan, nap) and nonsense words (naj, oz, jic, hul, zeb, etc.: say each sound/ read the word). The children are doing a great job with writing simple words/ descriptive sentences using chunk words and high frequency words. For example: My dog is big and has a fluffy tail.  
Math: We are working on shapes, sorting/graphing, more/less, skip counting by 2’s, 5’s and 10’s to 120, tens/ones place value (33 is 3 tens + 3 ones and write it in expanded notation formation: 30 + 3 =33), doubles plus one and doubles minus one. We continue to work on addition sentences. We learned there are many combinations for numbers. For example: 7= 2 +5, 5+2, 3+4, 4+3, etc. We are also working on subtraction sentences using terms such as difference, more and fewer. .Remember, children take their “1 minute timed tests on Mondays and Thursdays. 
Spelling #8/Math Homework are due before or by next Thursday. All children must complete their spelling sheet/3 minute math facts practice sheet and return them to school. Spelling test is every Thursday!  Thanks so much!!!!
F.Y.I:
* No School tomorrow Friday, October 21st.
* Halloween Celebration Schedule is on the back of this note!
* Reading and Math Websites and iPad Apps are also on the back of this note!
HAVE A Wonderful 3-Day FALL WEEKEND!
Our Halloween Celebration is Friday, October 28th. Please have your child bring his/her costume to school. We are asking that the children do not come to school with make-up on their face. Children will get into their costumes after recess (11:50). We will take a class picture, the children will have their party snacks and then go to Exploratory (1:00-1:45). Our school-wide Halloween Walk on Gayle’s Trail is at 2:00. Parents may watch the parade along Gayle’s Trail or walk with our class. After our Halloween Walk, the children are welcome to come back and stay until the end of the day, or parents are welcome to sign their children out (in our classrooms) and take them home.
 A special thank you to the following children for bringing party supplies. Please have the party items at school by 8:30 on Friday, October 28th. Please plan for 20 children!
*Rylyn: Individual bags of popcorn

*Sequoia: Rice Krispie treats
*Annabelle: Juice boxes

*Trevor: Holiday plates/napkins

*Blayk:  Apples & caramel dipping sauce

Reading Interactive Websites; 

www.crickweb.co.uk/ks1literacy.html#ww
www.ictgames.com/phonemeFlop v4.html
www.ictgames.com/machine.html
www.crickweb.co.uk/ks1literacy.html#cvcmaker
www.pbskids.org/lions/games/pounce.html
iPad Apps:
Little Speller for Kids

Spell Whiz

Spelling Bus

SBS Spelling

Math Interactive Websites:
www.abcya.com/subtraction game.htm
www.abcya.com/math facts game.htm
www.sheppardsoftware.com/math.htm
www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards.html
Computation iPad Apps:

Ten Frame Fill


Aum Addition
Math Cakes Addition 

Butterfly Math
Flash to Pass

Lola’s Math

Top It Addition

